

End Term 2022 Newsletter

Dear Parents/Carers,

It has been another hot few days in London and it looks like we are in for a hot summer break.

As this is the last newsletter for this academic year it is important to reflect on how hard everyone has worked this year – children and staff! Thank you, all the parents, for your support of incredible journey.

We have also successfully passed our Ofsted inspection in May 2022. The full report is now published on the OFSTED website. The inspector has found many positive strengths within the nursery and were satisfied the nursery is already making progress towards ensuring high quality teaching and learning for children.

The Nursery is steadily growing and with lovely recommendations, we have seen friends of friends visiting and taking up places, so thank you for recommending us.

Farm Trip!

This term the children made a trip to the Stepney farm as a part of our farm animal theme. We were lucky to have lovely weather and the children and parents thoroughly enjoyed themselves. Before we left for the farm, we had a circle time and we talked about road and farm safety. The journey to the farm was an adventure in itself with the bus.

All the children were very well behaved and listened to the adult instructions. The children & parents enjoyed packed lunch in the farm's picnic area, once we had finished lunch, we got to see many different animals including pigs, donkeys, sheep, goat, and hens, as well as some unusual birds in the aviary.

Before heading home, we completed some farm activities and children also took some activity home to complete with parents to reflect on their day.









Important Dates:

We are looking forward to coming back in September and seeing new faces and welcoming back some of our children.

- Monday 5th
 September Staff
 training day
- Tuesday 6th
 September First day back

The nursery will be closed on Monday 5th
September due to staff training. We will reopen on Tuesday 6th
September 2022.

TRANSITION TO PRIMARY SCHOOL

We now have successfully completed transition to school, some children even visited their new school.

We had meetings with parents and school, provided them with transition report.

If you child is leaving nursery please let us know soon as possible.

Thank you for your continued support, cooperation and interest.

GRADUATION!

It is hard to believe it's the end of term. We are very sad to see some of our children go, but very excited for them as they are going into the next chapter of their lives. To celebrate the amazing year, we had a graduation party to give our children a great send off as well as an end of year party. We wish the children the best of luck for the future and can't wait to see what the next year is going to bring.

We look forward to seeing familiar faces in September as well as new faces.









A reminder to check Tapestry regularly.

All children have observation uploaded by key person on tapestry: We ask parents to make comment to acknowledge the progress and achievements made by your child. If you haven't commented we ask you take time to do so.

Tapestry will close for the end of term by August for children who is leaving us. If you would like copy of their full observations and report, please download soon as possible.

For those children returning in September please continue to add things from home over the summer break.

Water play:

During this lovely weather the children enjoyed splashing around in the paddling pool!



SAFEGUARDING

Please ensure parent/carers are shutting NURSERY doors behind them when entering and leaving the nursery to prevent any potentials risks taking place. Please be sensitive and don't forget that by leaving the doors open you are putting your child's safety at risk along with everybody else.

Nursery email: Littlemiraclesnurser y@outlook.com

Tel: 020 3069 8134